
 

 

Year 1 Spellings Spring Term 2 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We will be continuing this term to send home the words from the 100 HFW list. We will 

continue to send home only 5 words to learn each week as we feel that is a manageable 

amount. The more the children practise them the better they will become and the more 

confident they will be to use them independently. 

 

Please support your child to learn the spellings at home. First, we encourage parents to write 

out the words for the children to look at and read, then practise writing out. Your child might 

need to write them out a few times in order to remember them. Finally, parents can check by 

giving a ‘mock’ test.  This is the Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check method.  

 

On Fridays, the children will be given a short spelling test during their phonics session which 

is part of their phonics practise. We will inform parents at the end of the half term of 

spellings they need to continue to learn. 

 

Week Beginning Spellings 

Monday 26th February our, their, people, your, ask,  

Monday 4th March. went, it’s, see, very, looked 

Monday 11th March. don’t, come, will, into, back,  

Monday 18th March. where, children, him, Mr, get 

Monday 25th March just, now, came, oh, when 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Miss Founde, Mrs Hudson and Mrs Holt. 


